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Encroaching wildfires are rapidly spreading across Saskatchewan, 
forcing people and families to flee their homes. On May 30, 2025,  
a state of emergency was announced. The Canadian Red Cross  
has launched the 2025 Saskatchewan Wildfires Appeal during this  
time of need. 

Right now, Red Cross teams are already on the ground, working 
around the clock along with Indigenous leadership and provincial 
and municipal governments to support individuals, families and 
communities impacted by the wildfires in Saskatchewan.

The Government of Canada will match donations to the 2025 
Saskatchewan Wildfires Appeal from May 30 to June 29, 2025.  
Every $1 donated will become $2 to support the families and 
individuals most affected by the wildfires.

As a donor, your contribution to the 2025 Saskatchewan Wildfires 
Appeal will help people and families in this moment of need.  
Your generous donation will be used for assisting those impacted by  
the wildfires in Saskatchewan with immediate and ongoing relief 
including financial assistance, support to evacuees and recovery efforts. 

2025 Saskatchewan  
Wildfires Appeal 
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The fundraising costs, including trust fund management, related to any emergency appeal will not exceed eight per cent.

Basic needs  
Blankets, clothing,  
food and water. 

Emergency 
accommodations   
A comfortable shelter or 
room for families who had  
to flee their homes. 

Comfort  
Comfort kits, including  
items like toothbrushes,  
soap and baby supplies,  
give a sense of normalcy  
and restore dignity. 

HOW YOUR SUPPORT COULD HELP: 


